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St. Philip Neri School Fall 2019 

Dec 19, 2019 – Chorus Christmas Concert  
Dec 20, 2019 – School Christmas Concert 
Dec 22, 2019 – Parish Christmas Party 
Jan 26, 2020 – Catholic Schools Week 
Jan 26, 2020 – Open House 10:30-1 PM  
February 7, 2020 – Grandparents Day 
February 22, 2020 – Family Bingo 
March 7, 2020 – Spring Craft Fair 
March 13-14, 2020 – “Aladdin, Jr.” Musical 
March 28, 2020 – Annual Fund Bingo 
April 1, 2020 – Open House from 9-11 AM 
April 18, 2020 – 8th Grade Spaghetti Dinner 
April 22, 2020 – Race for Education 
April 24, 2020 – 3rd Annual Golf Tournament 
May 17, 2020 – Parish & School Picnic 
May 21, 2020 – Field Day 
June 2, 2020 – 8th Grade Graduation 
June 11, 2020 – Last day of school 

SPN 

Send us your school memories 
for inclusion in upcoming 
newsletters.  Please email  

Mrs. Sue Wenzlick at  
swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org  

or mail to  
6401 S. Orchard Road 
Linthicum, MD 21090 

 

We consider every gift we receive a precious resource from God. 

Our school has a 54-year history of providing a quality Catholic and academic 

education to generations of families.  Our reputation as an outstanding school 

continues to grow.  Our main challenges in today’s world are to provide our 

students with enhanced programs, to stay current with technological advances, 

to maintain our facilities, and to enable our faculty to continue their 

professional and spiritual development.  In reaching these goals, we continually 

seek assistance from our benefactors. 

Technology is always changing, so we are very excited about receiving 5 BENQ 

Interactive Android Flat Panel TVs on wheels.  We are looking forward to 

integrating more of these flat panels next year, which will be quite costly. One 

of our big facility enhancements would be purchasing a new sound system for 

our hall.  This sound system will not only benefit our school but our parish 

activities as well.  As for spiritual development, we continue to grow in the love 

of Jesus through a series of workshops with Father DeAscanis to help center us 

in our faith.   

As we embark on this year’s annual fund, our goal is $100,000.  Every gift – no 

matter the size – will contribute to our tuition assistance program to augment 

the difference between the cost of educating each child and tuition.  Your gift 

will ensure financial security and that Catholic education remains a vital 

resource for many generations to come. 

Together we can reach our goal!  As always, we are grateful for your generosity 

and prayerful support.  You may send your gift now or make a pledge to be paid 

by June 30, 2020.  Remember, every gift contributes to the vitality and future of 

our school. 

 

St. Philip Neri Catholic School 

St. Philip Neri Alumni 

 

Warmly,  

 

 

 
Tell us what is happening in your life!  

Send pictures!  Join our Facebook 
page – St. Philip Neri Alumni!   

Spread the news to your fellow 
classmates! 

Check out some of the smiling faces you can see at SPN! 
www.st.philip-neri.org 

 

Hey,  
Alumni!   

 

Alumna Cynthia Vazquez, Father 
DeAscanis and Father Tyler Kline Principal, St. Philip Neri School 

 

COMMENTS FROM GRANDPARENTS 
 

We believe the act of encouragement begins in seeing people as God sees them, for all they can be and for 
who they are becoming.  Sometimes all it takes is one simple act of believing in someone to unlock his or 
her potential.  We have been blessed to have had this experience with the faculty and staff at SPN School. 

The focus on Catholic values and the solid academic program is foremost in providing the students a 
positive environment in which to grow in their faith and education.  We are proud to have our second 

generation children attend this accredited school.   Dale and Barbara Thompson 

  SPN Art Show – Jurassic Art was a hit!                        Fun times on Field Day!                         Mrs. Sue Wenzlick – Honorary Mayor of Linthicum 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Alumnus  

Tyler Kline on becoming a priest! 

 May God bless you on this journey! 

    First Friday Brown Bag Lunches for the homeless                                    Class of 2019 after the annual softball game against the faculty! 
 

 

 

Check 
out  
our 
new 
sign 
on  

B&A 
Blvd! 

 

 

 COMMENTS FROM PARENTS 
 

Our family's goal is eternal salvation, starting 
right now.  St. Philip Neri School helps our 

children learn how to live the Catholic life in 
all aspects, so that we can follow Jesus now 
and in eternity.    Richard and Jennifer Legendre 

http://www.st.philip-neri.org/
mailto:swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org
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